
Visit our web site:  www.northcoronadoheights.org 
 

We will have our next  
meeting on Tuesday,  
May 27 at 6:30 p.m.  

We meet at Messiah  
Lutheran Church on the 
southeast corner of    
N. Portland and N.W. 
Expressway. Join us! 

 

Police Offer Online Reporting Option 

Have you ever felt you 
should report something 
to police, but weren’t 
sure you should call 911? 
The OKC Police Depart-
ment has launched a   
system that allows you to 
report certain incidents 
online, via email.  

The online method is not 
appropriate for situations 
where an emergency  
exists, a crime is in pro-
gress, forensic evidence 
must be collected, or 
theft of a firearm or  
vehicle is involved. How-
ever, it’s an alternative 
for those who need to 
report something like 
minor theft, fraud,  
forgery, vandalism, and 
certain other types of 
incidents.  

All reports filed online 
are assigned a tracking 
number for processing. 
Each is reviewed by the 
OKCPD Records Unit, 
and the resident filing the 
report receives an email 
notification as to whether 
the report needs follow-
up information, is reject-
ed, or is approved.  
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Once approved, emailed 
reports can be given an 
incident number and  
investigated further. 

To use the online report-
ing system, go to 
www.okc.gov, and click 
on the “Departments” 
link, then the “Police” 
link. You will then see a 
further link entitled 
“Report a Crime.” The 

North Coronado Heights  
Neighborhood Association 

site includes a how-to 
video to help you learn 
more about the online 
reporting method. The 
Police Department em-
phasizes that if you are 
unsure whether the inci-
dent you wish to report 
is eligible for online  
reporting, don’t hesitate  
to use the traditional 
“Call 911” method. 

Members Vote at Annual Meeting 
Our 2024-2025 officers 
were re-elected at our 
March 25 Annual Meet-
ing. Continuing to serve 
are Greg Brunsman,  
president; Jason Warfe, 
secretary; and Connie 
Scharbor, treasurer. 
Their new one-year 
terms will run through 

March 2026. Members 
also voted to keep our 
voluntary dues at $20 per 
household per year and 
approved an estimated 
budget to cover events, 
signage, web site hosting, 
printing, postage, and 
other costs of operating 
NCHNA. 



NCHNA 
News in Brief 

w Memorial Day  
Affects Trash Pickup.  
Monday, May 26 is the 
day we observe Memorial 
Day. Our regular house-
hold trash collection will 
not occur on the holiday, 
but will be delayed until 
makeup day, Wednesday, 
May 28. 

w Free Landfill Day 
Coming Soon. If you 
missed the last bulky 
waste collection, or you 
just have too much junk 
to put out on the curb, 
you can dispose of it free 
of charge on Saturday, 
May 17. The city has set 
that date as Free Landfill 
Day. Landfills will be open 
from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
Each household can make 
one trip using a passenger 
vehicle or truck up to 
one ton, and add a trailer 
up to 16 feet in length. 
(Note that appliances, 
electronics, and hazard-
ous waste are not accept-
ed at the landfill.) The 
nearest landfill to our 
neighborhood is at 7600 
S.W. 15th Street. Bring a 
current city water bill as 
proof you are an OKC 
resident. 

 

We will meet at the park-
ing lot of Northwest  
Bible Church at the inter-
section of Tulsa Avenue 
and N.W. 63rd Street. 
From there, we will break 
up into teams and clean 
up the roadsides—mostly 
along 63rd and down  
Tulsa from 63rd to  
N. Rotary Park. If we get 
plenty of volunteers, we 
can expand our area to 

Heavy rain in April forced 
us to postpone Litter 
Blitz. We have now  
rescheduled our annual 
neighborhood cleanup 
project for 10 a.m. on 
Saturday, May 31. We  
hope sunny skies will 
bring out a big crew of 
volunteers on that morn-
ing to help rid our neigh-
borhood streets of litter. 

Litter Blitz Rescheduled; Now May 31 

some of the other neigh-
borhood streets. 

Disposable gloves and 
trash bags will be provid-
ed. Children are wel-
come to participate as 
long as they are super-
vised by an adult. We 
hope you’ll be part of the 
effort to keep our neigh-
borhood looking clean 
and attractive. 

Last year, NCHNA 
kicked off the summer 
with a fun and casual 
lunch of hot dogs and 
other treats in N. Rotary 
Park. We had such a nice 
time, we are doing it again! 

Join us on June 14 from 
noon to 2 p.m. for a  
relaxing time around the 
grill with your neighbors. 
There will be good fel-
lowship, plenty to eat, 

and games for kids (and 
grownups, too).  

Bring a lawn chair and/or 
an old blanket to sit on, 
picnic style. We’ll provide 
the food, beverages, and 
entertainment. This year, 
why not invite one of 
your neighbors to come 
with you? We always  
welcome a chance to get 
to know more North 
Coronado residents. 

Reminder: Dues Are 
Now Payable 

Thank You to all who 
have paid their 2025-
26 dues. If you haven't 
yet done so, please 
chip in with your $20 
voluntary dues pay-
ment before May 31. 
You can mail your 
check, made out to 
NCHNA, to NCHNA 
Treasurer, 3912 N.W. 
61st Street, Oklahoma 
City 73112. 

If you prefer, you can 
pay via PayPal by scan-
ning this QR code: 

It’s Time for a Kick-Off-the-Summer Party! 

Our 2024 summer kick-off in the park was a hit. Join us this 
year, and bring a neighbor! 


